
Tuesday 7th April 2020 

 

For those families in receipt of Free School Meals – information is being sent 

today via email. Please find a link below with useful information about 

redeeming the vouchers: 

 

https://www.edenred.co.uk/reward-recipients/Free-School-Meal-Vouchers/ 

 

If you are not currently in receipt of Free School Meals, but would like to apply 

for them, this can be done directly with Newcastle City Council – information 

can be found at:  

 

https://www.newcastle.gov.uk/services/schools-learning-and-childcare/help-

school-and-learning-costs/apply-free-school-meals 
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